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Introduction 

Following recent feedback, and after a consultation with key stakeholders, we would like to 

introduce our new look South West Public Health Section 7a Screening & Immunisations 

Bulletin (formally known as the South West Public Health GP Bulletin).  We hope this 

streamlined version will be easier to access and read.  Please note that you can use the 

hyperlinks in the contents list above to go straight to an article. 

Please be aware that future issues of the Bulletin will be circulated on Mondays, with the 

exception of bank holidays.  

ICARS Newsletter 22.04.22 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 

Cervical Screening PCN Pack 

NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSEI) South West has produced a primary care 

resource pack which provides healthcare professionals practical information in order to identify 

actions that will result in improved Cervical Screening coverage, particularly amongst those in 

underserved communities.  

Please find attached the release statement and the NHSEI South West Primary Care resource 

for Cervical Screening. 

We hope that you find the resource useful and if you would like any further information then 

please contact the South West NHSEI Screening & Immunisation team on 

england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net 

mailto:england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net


Further Information 

• Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSEI website 

here.   

• If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated 

Public Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  
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